
9 SERVICE UPDATE - OPERATIONAL SERVICES

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Operational Services appraising members of the
Operational Services activities for Livingston North from 1 January 2022
to 31 March 2022.

It was recommended that the committee:

1. Note the work carried out by the service within the local area; and

2. Advise of any areas that required further information or
investigation.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


